
Sarah  Lawrie 
Bath 
LD 1259
Dear members of the Judiciary Committee, 
I write to you today asking you to support the passage of LD1259. Let Maine Law 
Enforcement center their work as they have been. Deputizing municipal police to 
unlawfully arrest our community members is by no means the definition of our 
democracy. It will cost our state dearly in all ways, not the least of which is 
financially. The terror this will bring to our communities will be devastating. Again, I 
ask you to unequivocally support LD1259- I trust youll act in efforts to maintain our 
democracy by doing so. 
Sarah Lawrie
Bath, ME


